
PE Round Up Autumn 2 

 

Here is a little summary of what our PE learning has looked like throughout the school 

this half term.   

Reception 
Reception have been busy developing their fine and gross 

motor skills in a range of different ways. Outside in the gar-

den, children can be found climbing, balancing and building 

obstacles courses. During Physical Friday, the children love to 

ride bikes, trikes and scooters. They dance confidently to mu-

sic and enjoy showing off their moves! 

Magic Movers gives the children a chance to strengthen their 

fine motor skills. They use tweezers, pipe cleaners, brushes 

and much more to get their fingers strong! Dough Disco is a 

big hit! 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Year 1 children have been making use of the ‘trim trail’ 

in the Woodland to develop their balancing and stamina 

skills. Children have also been using the ‘loose parts’ to 

create their own trails. There has also been plenty of 

dancing to lots of different music this half term; festive 

tunes being a big hit! 

Whole School 
The whole school have been learning important skills during 

their teacher-led P.E. lessons. By following ‘Real PE’ and ‘Real 

Gymnastics’; all the year groups have been developing their 

social skills over this half term. These include taking turns, shar-

ing and praising each other. The teaching and learning of these 

skills is explicit and woven through P.E. lessons. Everyone has 

been developing their jumping and landing as well as controlling 

a seated balance. 

Year 2 children are active during Continuous Pro-

vision and use the Treetops to practise skills they 

have been taught in PE lessons. They have also 

been incorporating their Geography learning into 

PE by trying out some traditional dances from 

around the U.K. 


